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16 April 2019 
 
His Worship Mayor Don Darling 
And Members of Common Council 
 
 
Re:  Heritage Budget 2019 
 
At our most recent meeting of 3 April 2019 the Heritage Development Board was 
very pleased to hear of the Growth Committee’s approval of the motion to 
recommend to Council an increase to the 2019 Heritage Grant Program operating 
budget through the Growth Reserve Fund.  The Board appreciates this confidence 
in its ongoing efforts to encourage development in our heritage areas.  If approved 
by Common Council, this budget will allow the Board to implement several 
improvements to the Heritage Grant Program Policy, notably, the inclusion of 
aluminum-clad wood windows as a reimbursable item.   
 
The Heritage Development Board is confident that this approval will help further 
the positive trend of growth and sustainability, not only in our heritage areas, but in 
Saint John. 
 
On behalf of the Heritage Development Board, thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robert Boyce 
Chair, Heritage Development Board
 
 
 


